

20 June 2019



**Re: Official Information Act** 

I am responding on behalf of Hauora Tairāwhiti (Tairāwhiti DHB) to your OIA Request of 18 June.

Our response to your request:

Please advise how many Primary Health providers have had their Back to Back contract terminated by a Primary Health Organisation for failure to achieve Foundation Standards during the period January 2017 to the present day (24/5/2019).

None.

How many Primary Health providers had not achieved Foundation Standard certification by 1 July 2017?

None.

When those Primary Health providers achieved Foundation Standard certification? 2016

Do any Primary Health providers who are required to hold Foundation Standard Certification not currently hold that certification?

No.

Did any Primary Health providers have Capitation Based Funding withdrawn as a result of not having achieved Foundation Standard by 1 July 2017?

No.



Please supply the following information under the Official Information Act – memorandums, emails, letters, minutes of meetings etc. relating to the termination of such contracts.

None were written.

If you are not satisfied with this response you may contact the Office of the Ombudsmen, phone 0800 802 602.

Please note this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the Hauora Tairāwhiti DHB website. Your personal/identifying information will be redacted from any responses published.

If you feel that there are good reasons why your response should not be made publicly available, we will be happy to consider this.

Ngā mihi,

Briar Hunter Communications Advisor Hauora Tairāwhiti